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26 July 2012 

 

Ms Jane van Beelen 

Executive Director Regulatory Affairs 

Public Policy and Communications 

Telstra Corporation Limited 

 

By email: Jane.vanBeelen@team.telstra.com  

 

 
Dear Ms van Beelen 

 

Required Measure 4 under Telstra's Migration Plan 

 

I refer to your letter of 24 July 2012 regarding progress in relation to the 

development of Required Measure 4 (Building Copper Paths at Premises which 

had been permanently disconnected).  

 

Telstra has advised that it proposes to commence consultation with its wholesale 

customers on this draft Required Measure within the next week. While Telstra’s 

Work Plan indicated that this consultation would commence by mid-July, I do not 

consider that this delay will adversely affect wholesale customers provided that 

Telstra gives wholesale customers at least two weeks to provide any feedback 

they may have on this draft Required Measure. On this basis, I consider the 

updated timeframe for consultation to be acceptable. 

 

The ACCC understands that Telstra will shortly provide an updated Work Plan 

that reflects this change in timing as well as those changes in relation to Required 

Measures 1(b) and 6 approved in my letter of 24 July 2012.  

 

Should you have any questions, please contact Ed Seymour on (03) 9290 1886 or 

Evan Marginson on (03) 9658 6416.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Michael Cosgrave 

Group General Manager  

Communications Group 
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